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This past week, our student ministry kicked off a new series called The Maze. In this series, we’ll be exploring many of the questions students have about God’s will and how to live according to God’s will. 

As we seek to partner with families at home, the resource below will help you engage in conversations with your teenager about our midweek series!

THINK: 
There are many misconceptions about God’s will. For starters, many believe that God’s will is to be happy, healthy, or wealthy. Others believe that God is hiding His will from us or that it’s the safest place to be. Despite the misconceptions out there, God wants us to know His will and to follow His will. In this session, we challenged students to trust God and seek His guidance, and He will direct their paths. 

READ:
Proverbs 3:5-6 says, “Trust in the Lord with all your heart, and do not lean on your own understanding. In all your ways acknowledge him and he will make straight your paths.” 

ASK:
Use the questions below to ask your student questions about the truths from our series. Look for ways to share personally, bring encouragement, and create a space for meaningful conversations. 

· What are misconceptions you’ve heard about God’s will? 
· How does trusting in God and submitting to Him help us understand His will for our lives?

PRAY: 
Pray for your student this week that they would:

· Trust God more deeply and recognize His will in their life.
· Seek His guidance in every area of their lives over their own desires and plans.

We are praying for your family this week! Please let us know if there’s anything we can do for you! 
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